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of ragging in the  

Architectural Institutions 
 

(Dates: 12th August – 18th August 2023) 

 

 

Symbiosis School of Planning Architecture and Design, Nagpur has recently celebrated Anti-

Ragging Awareness Week from 12th to 18th August 2023. This awareness workshop included 

several student’s competitions and events lasted till seven days. The main focus of enforcing the 

workshop was to ensure the safety and well-being amongst students. Anti-ragging measures 

encourage positive interactions among students. Instead of fostering an environment of fear and 

dominance, colleges should promote friendships, mentorship, and collaboration among students. 

 

All the students of SSPAD along with 9 faculty members participated in the program. The 

students showed their creativity in the various competitions organized during weeklong activity. 

They participated in poster making competition. This event was subjected to reference with D.O. 

letter no. F.1-15/2009/(ARC) dated 05.07.2023 received from Secretary, UGC, on prevention of 

ragging and taking anti-ragging measures in institutions. The awareness workshop has been 

conducted under the guidance of Dr. Nandini Kulkarni, Director, SSPAD, Nagpur. 
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